
SAHPA RACE PROGRAMME 2017  -  Revised 15/02/2017 

HAMPER Distance

NIGHT to Adel.

 May 27 Saturday Redhill  Club Friday  $     2.00 150

Jun 3 Saturday Crystal Brook Club Friday  $     2.00 190

10 Saturday Crystal Brook Club Friday  $     2.00 190

17 Saturday Peterborough Club Friday  $     2.00 220

24 Saturday Peterborough Club Friday  $     2.00 220

July 1 Saturday Orroroo Club Friday  $     2.00 250

8 Saturday Orroroo Club Friday  $     2.00 250

15 Saturday Hawker  Club Friday  $     2.00 330

22 Saturday Hawker  Club Friday  $     2.00 330

29 Saturday Parachilna Club Thursday  $     2.00 415

Aug 5 Saturday Lyndhurst YBC Assoc Thursday  $     2.50 510

12 Saturday Lyndhurst Open Assoc Thursday  $     2.50 510

19 Saturday Glendambo SAD Assoc Thursday  $     2.50 540

19 Saturday Glendambo 5 Bird Special Assoc Thursday  $     5.00 540

20 Sunday Marree Sires Classic SALDC Friday  $   40.00 580

26 Saturday The Twins Open Assoc Thursday  $     2.50 620

26 Saturday The Twins 5 Bird Special Assoc Thursday  $     5.00 620

Sept 1 Friday Alice Springs SALDC Tuesday  $   20.00 1320

 2 Saturday Coober Pedy No. 1 / Allen Goodger Tribute Assoc Thursday  $     3.50 750

9 Saturday Marla / Keith Wickham Challenge Assoc Wednesday  $     4.00 970

16 Saturday Coober Pedy No.2 Assoc Thursday  $     3.50 750

23 Saturday Mount Willoughby/ Bill Button Newland Cup Assoc Thursday  $     4.00 850

Notes :  Revised Program due to Rota Virus outbreaks in other states and country SA

1) SAHPA Committee have reviewed Australian National Racing Pigeon Board ANRPB recommendations and have

decided to revise the race program to points within our state and avoid RotaVirus hotspots at Pt Augusta and Wellington.

2) The Whyalla, Pt. Augusta and Pt. Pirie clubs are racing west this year so we have avoided racing west line

3) The South East Line has been put on hold due to the Wellington outbreak  and the limited distance we can fly before 

we reach the border, next year once the vaccine is available the three years of SE line will start.

4) The North East Line was considered but we are limited to 300km before we reach the border

5) The North Line and swing to North West line was agreed, the initial race points are short of Port Augusta to

avoid risking contamination and then we swing more inland east of Port Augusta before skipping over Port Augusta

6) This year we will return to price per bird per race, as it is too difficult to know how many birds we will have race

the season and to avoid refunding money should the season be suspended due to any virus outbreaks.  Once a vaccine

is available we plan to return to the very successful prepaid scheme.
7) Decided to not run Verco series this year as all races are on the North Line

8) Decided to start the season one week later and finish earlier, no Angel Flight race this year, Redhill is a club race
9) Clocking Centres will need to have 6 Members present which are paid up Financial Members of SAHPA 

DATE RELEASE RACEPOINT STATUS Cost/Bird


